
The Department of Orthopaedic Surgery at the University of Michigan Medical School is 
seeking a board-eligible or board-certified orthopaedic surgeon to join its Foot and Ankle 
Service. This faculty position encompasses clinical responsibilities at both Michigan 
Medicine and the Ann Arbor VA Medical Center. In addition to providing exemplary patient 
care, the successful candidate will be actively involved in the education of medical 
students, residents, and fellows, as well as in clinical research and scholarly activities. 

The ideal candidate will have completed a Foot and Ankle Fellowship and demonstrate a 
strong commitment to academic medicine, including collaborative care with colleagues in 
Plastic Surgery and a focus on education and clinical investigation. This is a unique 
opportunity to practice in a dynamic academic environment at a leading medical center, 
while residing in Ann Arbor—consistently ranked among the best small cities in the United 
States. Please direct all inquiries to Vik Sukumar at vsi@med.umich.edu. 

The University of Michigan is an equal opportunity employer. 


